
 
 

ROBINS PLANNING AND ZONING 
MINUTES FROM THE MARCH 28TH, 2023 MEETING 

 
 Chairperson Tim O’Hara called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday,  

March 28th, 2023 in the Robins City Hall.  Roll call was taken with Tim O’Hara, Todd 
Roberts, Dennis Trachta and Jay Goodin present along with Planning and Zoning 

Administrator Dean Helander, City Clerk/Treasurer Lori Pickart.   
 There was no Chairperson report and no additions to the Zoning Administrator’s 
report. Roberts moved to approve the Agenda, Trachta seconded and all voted aye.  Roberts 

moved to approve the Minutes of the December 10th, 2022 meeting, Trachta seconded and 
all voted aye.  

 The Commission held a Public Hearing to hear comments and concerns relating to 
designating R-2, Single Family Residential to the property recently annexed into Robins at 

3164 Quass Road.  There were no comments or concerns received written or verbal.   
 The Commission approved the proposed Ordinance No. 2301 recommending the 
Zoning Designation to City Council, and adjourned at 5:42 p.m.  

 
Tim O’Hara 

Dean Helander         Chairperson 
Planning and Zoning Administrator    

  
  

 
 

 


